
 

 

 

 

April 30, 2024 

 

 

Dear AP Students and Parents: 
 
East Islip will conduct our Advanced Placement examinations in the traditional pencil and paper format from May 6, 2024, 
to May 17, 2024.  All students enrolled in AP courses will take the exams onsite according to the schedule located on the 
following page.   
 
All students are to report to the gymnasium.   For morning examinations, all students must enter the exam site by 7:10 a.m.  
Once the exam begins, no students may enter late.  The exam will end at approximately 11:15 a.m.  For afternoon 
examinations, all students must enter the examination site by 11:20 a.m. has already paid, will receive a refund in late June less a $40.00 fee imposed 

by The College Board. 
 
Each student received an email regarding appropriate student materials for exam day in their College Board accounts.  
Students should review this information prior to entering the exam site.  
 
Thank you and if you have any concerns or questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to us.   

 
Sincerely, 
 
        Mark Bernard 
 
Jason Stanton       Mark Bernard 
Director of Careers and Student Services               Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      

Paul E. Manzo 
Superintendent of Schools 

      

Mark Bernard 
Principal 

(631) 224-2006 X6100 
mbernard@eischools.org 
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